
Greetings, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the U.S. Forest 

Service's permitting process.  

 

Talking with colleagues, this sounds like the type of mining project that SHOULD move forward as it 

will generate funds to clean up existing, legacy contamination. I am firmly against the Pebble Mine 

for example, but this project seems sound and they have done their due diligence. 

 

This project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit alternative 

2 so this brownfield site can finally be restored. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

Andy Jung 

 

 

Name: Andrew Jung 


